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11 February 2025  
Secondary – Cinema Trip 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer 
 
I am writing to confirm that your child has been successful in securing a place on our French 
cinema trip to Odeon in Hull taking place on Monday 31 March 2025.  
 
The cost of the trip is £17.40 per student, which includes transport and insurance. Please 
note the trip is an ‘optional extra’ under the 1996 Education Act and the school is therefore 
permitted to charge for this activity. If you would like your child to attend the visit, please 
make payment via the Arbor parent portal by 12:30pm on Monday 24 February 2025. To do 
this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips. By making this payment, you 
are consenting to your child attending this trip.      
  
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here. 
 
Please note that if payment is not received by this date your child will unfortunately not be 
able to attend.  
 
Students should wear full school uniform and bring the necessary equipment for the day, 
such as their planner, and anything for their period 4 and 5 lesson. Students are expected to 
behave as they would in school, and any behaviour concerns will be dealt with as per our 
school policy. 
 
Acceptance on any trip is subject to good behaviour, attitude to learning and attendance in 
school and will be monitored between now and the travel date. 
 
Students will be able to purchase food at the cinema and take their own but will have a 
refreshment choice which is included in the price.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting the MFL department. 
 
We look forward to the experience and hope your child enjoys it too! 
 
Yours faithfully 

   
 Mrs C Groak    
Head of Department – Modern Foreign Languages   

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App

